
Editorial… 

We are happy to publish second volume of Orchid Academia Siraha. For this, 

cooperation and coordination of campus administration, especially, Campus 

Chief and Patron of this journal is admirable. With the coordination of RMC, 

SSMYMC, Editorial Board, and Board of Reviewers team, this publication 

has assured its shape. We are pleased to Tribhuvan University Teacher’s 

Association Unit, Karmchari Sangh and Free Student Union, SSMYMC 

Siraha for their support, cooperation and coordination.  

In this volume we have tried our best to maintain academic soundness. Articles 

from different disciplines such as science, information and communication 

technology, education, literature, history and Nepali were published in this 

volume. We are thankful to all authors who submitted their articles to OAS 

for this volume and we hope articles for next volumes. 

Thanks ! 
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